
NoCo Bike and Ped Collaborative 

March 11th Meeting Notes 

 

In Attendance: 

Wade Willis, Town of Windsor 

Pam Smith, Happy People Enterprises 

Tom Selders, Poudre River Trail Corridor 

Sarah Boyd, City of Greeley 

Tessa Greegor, City of Fort Collins 

Chad Reischl, City of Evans 

Leslie Beckstrom, Weld County Public Health and Environment 

Betsy Jacobsen, CDOT 

Josh Johnson, NFRMPO 

Aaron Buckley, NFRMPO 

Becky Karasko, NFRMPO 

 

 Presentation: Colorado Bicycle and Byways Mapping tool –Betsy Jacobson 

o Interactive web mapping application http://dtdapps.coloradodot.info/bike 

o Betsy can post bike events email her if you are interested in posting to the page 

betsy.jocobson@state.co.us 

o Trail Editor allows registered users to update shape files to keep map current.  Currently 30 

users.  Allows local entities to manage their content.  Register through web site. 

o Does not have to be roadway related. Can be trail data 

o Based on Google Maps application will provide bike routes and directions turn by turn 

o Search feature allows for search of bike shops, shopping, food, hotels etc. 

o Goal is to help reduce the number of printed maps 

 Conference planning: November 5th UNC.  Keynote speaker Mark Fenton a nationally known 

walkability expert from the Boston/Massachusetts area.  Committee currently negotiating prices 

o Logo in the works  

o If you have an intern available to work on conference planning please let us know. 

 Updates 

o Great Western trail is waiting to hear on their grant application 

o Rail corridor based out of Milliken currently in the works and looking positive 

o Current direction of the Poudre River Trail connection across I25 will be at Harmony 

o City of Evans is taking a look at a South Platte River Corridor Plan-staff is looking at doing a 

summary of related plans in house and hope to address a regional trail corridor 


